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A Special Thank You to Our Donors

Each year, the support of our donors fuels the AANA Education Foundation’s
mission to provide access to education, research and innovation. Reflecting
on 2023, we want to extend our gratitude to each donor who showed their
commitment to the practice of orthopaedics last year by giving to the
Foundation.

Thanks to the generosity of our donors in 2023, the Foundation funded:

e 60 educational scholarships

e An AANA research grant

e The career-defining Traveling Fellowship program
e Health Policy Fellowship

e Journal Awards

e And more!

As we look forward to the rest of the year, the Foundation is committed to continuing to advance
AANA’s educational reach by empowering Orthopaedic Surgeons, embracing emerging
technologies and providing education on minimally invasive surgeries to more surgeons than
ever. The scholarships, research grants and awards the Foundation provides have positively
affected the lives and careers of dozens of Orthopeedics Surgeons worldwide. These surgeons
are able to take these skills and implement them locally within their communities which in turn
improves patient health and surgical outcomes across the globe. This couldn’t be done
without donations from our donors.
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From all of us at the Education Foundation, we would like to sincerely thank you for being part
of AANA and being a part of this community. Let us continue to shape the future of minimally
invasive surgeries and patient outcomes.

It’s not too late to give! Go ALL IN for 2024

EDUCATION FOUNDATION NEWS

Now Available! 2023 Year-End Tax Letter

Need a copy of your 2023 donation letter? Simply sign into your AANA account, click the
"Giving" tab and click the "Generate Letter" button under 2023 Year-End Tax Letter. Access
your year-end tax letter today!

DONATIONS AT WORK

DEADLINE APPROACHING! AANA Annual Meeting 2024 Resident Scholarship

Orthopaedic Residents can attend the 2024 AANA Annual Meeting
thanks to donors like you. With your generous support, the AANA
Education Foundation is able to offer 50 scholarships to the AANA
Annual Meeting this year. Don't miss this chance to advance your
career—apply now or share this incredible opportunity with a
Resident/Fellow you know today! The deadline to apply is February 1.

LEARN MORE AND APPLY

Congratulations to our Annual Fellows and Chief Residents Course
Scholarship Recipients!

The AANA Education Foundation is excited to announce the recipients of the Annual Fellows and
Chief Residents Course Scholarship. This scholarship opportunity grants course registration to attend
‘he 71" Annual Fellows and Chief Residents Course, March 15-16, in Rosemont, lllinois.

Congratulations to the following recipients:

e Brandon C. Cabarcas, M.D.
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e Christopher Colasanti, M.D.
e Richard N. Puzzitiello, M.D.
e Alexis Rounds, M.D.

AANA Education Foundation
9400 West Higgins Road, Suite 200

Rosemont, IL 60018
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